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BACKGROUND

• Project will perform pavement maintenance on 
newly annexed streets.

• Crack sealing, localized asphalt repairs, 
pavement resurfacing.

• Funding from County per pre-annexation 
agreement.

• Second phase of pavement maintenance in 
Roseland area.
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ANALYSIS

• The project was advertised on April 2, 2021, and 
3 bids were received on May 4, 2021, ranging 
from $604,000.00 to $767,141.00.

• The low bid was 20% below the Engineer’s 
Estimate.

• Construction is anticipated to begin in July 2021 
and last 40 working days.
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RECOMMENDATION
• It is recommended by the Transportation and 

Public Works Department that the Council, by 
motion, award Contract No. C02345, Roseland 
Pavement Maintenance-2021, in the amount of 
$604,000.00 to the lowest responsible bidder, 
VSS International, Inc. of West Sacramento, 
California, approve a 20% contract contingency, 
and authorize a total contract amount of 
$724,800.00.

• Questions?
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LOCATION MAP
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